
Christmas 2023 
 
 

The surgery will be closed from 6:00pm Friday 22nd 
December and will be back open 8:30am Wednesday 

27th December.  

The surgery will also be closed from 6:00pm Friday 29th 
December and will be back open 8:30am Tuesday 2nd 

January (2024)  

 
Christmas medication ordering 

 

The last day of ordering to hit the dispensary delivery will be the 15th of 
December because the last delivery date for this year is the 20th of December. 

Deliveries will then be back to normal on the 3rd of January. 

There isn't any need to order two months medication unless you are going on 
holiday, please just make sure to order earlier if needed. 

    

 


